
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0349

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 06/09/2022

Development:

Location :

Modifications to the existing main site entrance to comprise of minor realignment of the internal access road 

with adjusted road marking and roadside bollards; Removal of 3 existing security traffic arms; Installation of 3 

new security traffic arms and installation of 3 underground lifting security road blockers together with associated 

communications and electrical services; Provision of 2 set-down only parking spaces and all associated site 

drainage and installation works.

Dublin Google Data Centre, Grange Castle Business Park South, 22, Baldonnel Road, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

15/10/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water 

                                             

1.1   The applicant or developer shall comply with Irish Water Standards.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.        

                                                                                                                                                                            

2 Foul

-   The applicant or developer shall comply with Irish Water Standards.

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




